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Commended Awards 
 

The following children have all been 

commended – well done 
 

Rec James, Bodhi, Charles, Hugo 

Yr1 India, Olivia G, Parker,Ben 

Yr2 Hollie H, Jacob, Sinead 

Yr3 All class 

Yr4 Kaycie, Jack, Eric, Jacey 

Yr5 All class – special commendation 
for Billy 

Yr6 Nora, Amelia, Keiran 

 

  Mrs Gorman has commended Carter and 
Harry in Y3 and Freddie and George in Y5 

 
 

 

19 July Year 6 to Manley Mere 

19/20 
July 

Class changeover days 

20 July Year 6 leavers BBQ 

21 July Year 6 leavers assembly 

9am 

21 July  Reception Graduation 
service 11am 

21 July KS1 end of year party 

21 July Break up for Summer 

1 Sept Return to school 

 

School Meals 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and 
understanding whilst the kitchen was closed. 
 
We are pleased that we are now able to offer a 
hot lunch each day. Please book in advance on 
ParentPay.  
 

 

 

 

Warrington Wolves 
Summer holiday camp 

 
Warrington Wolves are running a summer 
camp at school in July.  
 
They are offering a 2 day club on 27/28th 
July for boys and girls and a girls only club 
on 29/30th July. The club will take place at 
Culcheth Primary School and the cost is £20 
per day. To book, please visit: 
 
https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/Su
mmerHolidayCampWeek1 (27/28th July) 
 
https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/Gir
lsCampWeek1 (29/30th July) 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Last week of term 
 
We finish for summer on Wednesday 21st 
July at 1.30pm.We wish all of our families 

a very well deserved break – especially 
from the dreaded home learning. A huge 

thanks to everyone who has supported the 
school over the last 18 months 
 

Mrs Daintith will be retiring after many 
years of dedicated service to the school 

and children. She will be greatly missed – 
but we know that she will be popping in to 
see us regularly! 

 
 

https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/SummerHolidayCampWeek1?fbclid=IwAR01ScJniT9SX6yaDLVPoA4-8TVfViQbrzLYjbOhaJG1FoXXkRKnpZQhbL4
https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/SummerHolidayCampWeek1?fbclid=IwAR01ScJniT9SX6yaDLVPoA4-8TVfViQbrzLYjbOhaJG1FoXXkRKnpZQhbL4
https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/GirlsCampWeek1?fbclid=IwAR0vAs-cH8ysqqwF8IPPlMwWGhepyPPioIsQ-V5Up3riUYYL0UMlysnKFmk
https://register.enthuse.com/ps/event/GirlsCampWeek1?fbclid=IwAR0vAs-cH8ysqqwF8IPPlMwWGhepyPPioIsQ-V5Up3riUYYL0UMlysnKFmk


 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Key Stage 2 Playground 

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce 
that Sedulo, a North-West headquartered 

business advisory/accountancy practice 
(owned by one of our parents, Leyton 
Jeffs), has made an incredibly generous 

donation to allow us to buy a brand new 
play zone for KS2 

 

 

The school council chose the final design. 
We are all really excited to see the finished 
product. 

A huge thank you to 

 


